71 Raymond Avenue Poughkeepsie, N. Y. September 26, 1957

Dear Professor Ferrater Mora:

Your letter reached me, forwarded from our summer address.

So too has an advance copy of Man at the Crossroads. I agree with you that it is a well produced book. However, the back of the jacket propagates some sefrious misinformation about me, which I should like to have set right. Ex I take it that these are advance copies. Can you tell me what the publication date is to be?

It was more than kind of you to mention me in your new Preface.

I am sorry that Rahr failed to see the light in regard to "The Intellectual."

I have no of other commections with editors of magazines (except "Harper's Bazaar" - which I think is hardly to be thought of in this case!). But I night suggest your trying "The Anchor Review" or "New World Writing" both of themsen which try to be a more

"permanent" sort of publication and execute may therefore be less afraid of "abstraction."

And there is a new magazine to appear this fall, called the "The Literary Review"

And there is a new magazine to appear this fall, called the "The Literary Review"

And published at (or by) Fairleigh Dickinson College, which is somewhere in New

Jersey (I have heard of it because a fiftend of mine is to have an article in the first issue). It might be worth a try.

I hope you are finding your Princeton-Bryn Mawr existence not too arduous.

With best wishes,

Yours sincerely,

W. Claud TANK,
Willard R. Trask

11-X-57